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U.S. Service Academy Information Night 
Hosted by Congresswoman Betty McCollum 

Students interested in applying for a nomination to a U.S. Service Academy 
 

Tuesday April 16TH, 2019 
6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 

 

Mounds View High School - Auditorium 
1900 Lake Valentine Road 

Arden Hills, MN 55112 
 
 

Guest speakers will include representatives from: 
 

U.S. Air Force Academy          U.S. Merchant Marine Academy 
                  U.S. Military Academy            U.S. Naval Academy 

 
Students, family members, and interested individuals will have the opportunity to learn about 
the programs, opportunities and life at the academies.  In addition, they will hear about the 
application process for each academy as well as the Congressional nomination process. 

 
 Academy materials, summer session and nomination forms will be available. 

 
 This session is open to anyone interested in attending an US Service Academy, Please note:  

Congresswoman McCollum can only nominate individuals from the Fourth Congressional District. 
Other Congressional offices have been invited to outline the nomination processes in their 
respective offices.  Information will be available to determine the Congressional District  
where you reside and how to contact those offices.  

 
For more information, please contact Connie Haddeland, Service Academy Coordinator, 

Office of Congresswoman Betty McCollum (651) 224-9191  
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